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Newton Tony C of E VC Primary School  

     Newton Tony  
Wiltshire  
SP4 0HF    

Telephone: 01980 629232  
 email: admin @newtontony.wilts.sch.uk  

website: www.newtontony.wilts.sch.uk 
 

                                                                                                                                  

5th September 2023 

 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 

 
 

As part of the new school year, this week, we will be discussing the NSPCC PANTS underwear 
rules with the children and watching the PANTOSAURUS video. 
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/support-for-parents/pants-underwear-rule/  
 
Please open the link above and scroll down to watch the video and share the PANTS rules with 
your family. If you click on the + button on each rule there is an explanation for each rule. 
 
The link below provides extra information eg. Mental Health and Parenting, How to cope with 
tantrums. https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/support-for-parents/  
 
This letter has also been emailed to you so you can also directly open the links.  
 
Kind regards  
 

SPriestley 

Miss Priestley 
Head Teacher  

 
‘Love One Another As I Have Loved You’ John 15:12 

 
 

                                                                                                                        

 

Head Teacher: Miss S Priestley BEd Hons 
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